
SOMETHING NEW ... 
At the beginning of every month we will have an extra page in the bulletin where we will celebrate 

special days within our parish family. If you are celebrating a wedding anniversary next month and are 

happy to share it with our parish community, let us know by contacting the  

Parish Office on 9622 1125 or email admin@mqofblacktown.org.au. 

THE SACRAMENT OF CONFIRMATION 

On the 6th, 7th and 8th September 164 children will receive the 

Sacrament of Confirmation at Mary, Queen of the Family Parish. 

Please pray for these children and their families as they come to 

know the fullness of God’s love and receive the gifts of the Spirit 

into their lives.  

We welcome our celebrants Fr Chris D’Souza and Fr Peter Williams 

who will be celebrating our liturgies.   

Congratulations to the following couples 

who are celebrating wedding 

anniversaries in the month of September… 

Louisa & Brian Xavier   30 years 

Tony & Kerrie Wehbe   20 years 
 

May the love of God continue to bless your marriage. 

BAPTISM IN SEPTEMBER 2016 

We welcome these young people into our 

parish family as they are baptised this month 

at Mary, Queen of the Family Parish.  

Grace Kammoun 

Joshua Lo Presti 

Gwennahvive Vasquez 

Tuazon Iverson Anjheo 

Noah Zamora 

Elizabeth Aguek 

Nelson Aguek 

 Brylee Malana 

Nate Jon Rowan 

Matias Cauchi 

Eliana Cauchi 

Nina Ruth D'Souza 

May God Bless you and keep you always.  

May you always know the love of God in your 

lives as you grow in faith and love. 
SEPTEMBER 2016 

Celebrating the Journey Mass & Lunch: 18 September 

 This annual gathering for older married couples and their 

families is hosted by CatholicCare Social Services. Mass 

at 11am in St Patrick’s Cathedral with lunch afterwards in the 

Cathedral Hall. All married couples and their families are 

welcome with special acknowledgement to couples who 

have significant wedding anniversaries of 25+ years. RSVP 8 

September through your parish office or CatholicCare tel  

(02) 8822 2222, marriage@ccss.org.au 

Do you have questions about 

the Mass, faith life, church life 

that you would like explored? 

Each month we will look at 

those questions. Please send 

your questions to admin@mqofblacktown.org.au or drop your 

questions off to the parish office. 


